

WRITING

1 Match 1-6 with A-F to make sentences.

- | | |
|----------------------|-----------------------------|
| 1 I thought it was a | A the characters much. |
| 2 I had | B this film with my family. |
| 3 I enjoyed this | C a good time. |
| 4 I wasn't sure | D very good story. |
| 5 I watched | E film a lot. |
| 6 I didn't like | F about the story. |

2 Rewrite the sentences. Change them from negative to positive or from positive to negative.

I liked the actors in the film.

I didn't like the actors in the film.

- 1 I want to read the next book in the series.

- 2 I had a very good time at the concert.

- 3 My sister and I didn't laugh.

- 4 I thought it was an interesting programme.

- 5 My family didn't enjoy watching the film.

- 6 The characters weren't very funny.

3 Read the answers. Complete the questions.

- 1 A: the book about?
B: It was about some caves in the USA.
- 2 A: the main characters?
B: A girl and her family.
- 3 A: What in the end?
B: The girl went on holiday and found the caves.
- 4 A: did get the book from?
B: My grandparents bought it for my birthday.
- 5 A: wrote it?
B: Alexis Rowan.
- 6 A: did she write it?
B: In 2017.
- 7 A: did you of it?
B: I enjoyed it. It was very exciting.

Read the reviews and answer the questions.

Gabrielle, 14

[Add message](#) | [Report](#)



Pirate Parrot is a funny book. It's about a Spanish boy and his pet parrot. The main character, Pablo, thinks that he is a pirate but his parrot doesn't like water. It's a very good story and I laughed a lot when I read it. The writer is a man called Hector Martinez. He worked in a pet shop and that's when he had the idea and he wrote the book. Read it today! You're going to love it, too.

Kath, 13

[Add message](#) | [Report](#)



I saw an interesting programme last night on TV. It was about the life of a famous Russian dancer. The story started when she was a young child in a village. When she was eleven she won a competition and then she went to study ballet in Saint Petersburg. It was difficult for her when she arrived in the big city but she worked hard and became famous. I enjoyed the programme because I love dancing.

Ana, 14

[Add message](#) | [Report](#)



On Saturday I went to a concert with my family. The group was called Four Stars. Before the concert I thought they were great but they arrived late and they didn't sing well. They couldn't dance, so the concert was boring. We didn't have a good time. We stayed for an hour and then we went home.

- 1 What was the name of the group?
- 2 What was the TV programme about?
- 3 Who was the main character in the book?
- 4 Where was the dancer from?
- 5 How long did they stay at the concert?
- 6 Where did the writer of the book work?